
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

6TH MAY 2020, 7.30PM 
 
 

In view of the Covid-19 pandemic and Government instructions, this 
meeting will be held remotely via video/telephone conference call.  If you 

would like to observe or take part in this meeting, please contact the 
Parish Clerk 

 (Email: NJKparishclerk@aol.com or Tel: 01905 763515)  
for details of how to achieve this. 

 
Supporting reports will be available on the Parish Council’s website: 

www.nortonjuxtakempseyparishcouncil.org  
and questions are welcomed by email in advance of the meeting. 

 

AGENDA 
 

 
1. Apologies for Absence 

 
2. Welcome and Report from Cllr. Fincher, Chairman, Norton-juxta-

Kempsey Parish Council 
 

3. Covid-19 Community Response 
 

4. Community Legacy Grant Update 
 

5. Active Travel Corridor/Parkway Station Update 
 

6. Minutes of the 2019 Annual Parish Meeting held on 1st May 2019 
 

7. Residents Questions 
 

8. Close of Meeting 
 

Kevin Fincher 

 

Cllr. Kevin Fincher, Chairman of Norton-juxta-Kempsey Parish Council 
23rd April 2020 
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